There will be a Special Called Meeting of
The University of North Carolina at Pembroke
Executive Committee of the Board of Trustees

Friday, April 5, 2019
at 4.00 P.M. via teleconference
Lumbee Hall, room 443

A portion of this meeting may be conducted in closed session in accordance with
NCGS 8§143-318.11(a)(1)



